
 

15th December 2023 

 

Dear Parents 

We have made it to the last day of term! It has actually been a very 
busy week, with maths assessments, 
RE lessons and history lessons, along 
with lots of art and fun. I hope you 
really enjoyed the KS2 nativity too. 

We did have a Teacher of the Week 
yesterday and that was Ben. He 
gave a fascinating, confident and 
appropriately seasonal presentation 
entitled ‘Christmas Traditions 
Around the World.’ The children did 
well on his quiz too.  

Most importantly, I must say a huge thank you, on behalf of myself, 
Mrs Spratt and Mrs Burling, for our wonderful gifts – we really do 
appreciate them so much. 

 

I wish you all a very Happy Christmas. Have a wonderful holiday 
and I shall look forward to seeing the children again in January. 

 

With best wishes, 

Louise Grinstead 


